
The Heights Primary School

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 7

Dear Parents/Carers

This term our theme is: Fire! Fire!

This week we will be:

English This week we will complete our Christmas story books.  Last week was so 
busy we did not begin to make our Christmas cakes so we will focus on 
following instructions (the recipe) to make our cakes.  We will also 
complete phonics assessments.

Mathematics In Maths we will be focussing on solving problems and will continue to 
practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. We will also complete a Mathematics 
assessment.

Topic We will be very busy with our Christmas play performances this week as 
well as watching the Reception children and Year 2 and 3 performances.  
We will be working hard to complete our Tudor houses! We will continue to 
investigate seasonal changes as we approach the start if Winter.

A HUGE thank you for all of your amazing efforts with the children’s costumes for our 
Nativity. They look amazing and we know you will absolutely love their performances 
this week. We are extremely proud of each and every one of our children. They have 
all worked extremely hard to learn the lyrics to lots of songs and also their lines too – 
AMAZING!

Please continue to read with your child each night and please record this in their 
reading diaries, which are checked daily by a member of the KS1 team.  

Thank you,

   Miss P-F and Miss Hiles   


